
 

 

 
 

Entering Fourth Grade 
  



 

Dear Elementary Parent, 

  This school term has been very successful, and we are 

so grateful for the accomplishments of each of our students.  

We thank you for allowing us a year with your child. 

 It is a proven fact that “readers are leaders!”  We want our 

students to enjoy their break from school – but not from 

reading!  We think reading is important and would like your 

student to continue reading through the summer. If a student 

completes the reading and the paperwork, he will have a 

special reading surprise in the first week of school in the fall. 

A list of recommended reading is attached.  

 It is our prayer that your summer is relaxing, refreshing, 

and replenishing. 

 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Don Russell, Administrator  
 

Please keep track of summer reading progress and 

complete the assignments.  Teachers will collect 

the journals in August.  Have a great summer! 

 

 

  



 
 Students Entering Fourth Grade 

BOOKS CHOSEN FOR SUMMER READING 

 

Fanny Crosby: Queen of Gospel Songs by Rebecca Davis (ISBN: 9781579249700) 

Little House in the Big Woods by Laura Ingalls Wilder 

 

ADDITIONAL BOOKS READ 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 



Keep a reading journal in a composition notebook as you read about Fanny Crosby.  

Summarize each chapter with at least two or three sentences.  Then, answer the 

questions below: 

 

Describe the main characters?           

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

 

In your opinion, what was the most important part of the book? Why?   

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

                

 

What was your favorite part of the book? Why?       

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

                

 

 

 

 


